
Mrs. Prestwood’s Ponderings
January 22, 2024

Math
Last week, we learned a little
about how to skip count by 2s.
We practiced skip counting

songs and saw how we “passed
over” certain numbers. We will
continue this week to practice

skip counting by 2s, and then we
will jump into adding 10s. It’s

amazing to see how much your
scholars are learning!

100th Day Project due January 26th!
Presentations on Monday, January

29th!

Continue donating to OSL for our
Eagle Fund to help scholars receive
education for eternity! We are excited
to announce we are almost to our

goal. Please help your student’s class
get dress passes and your school get

an extra day off in March!

https://tinyurl.com/6ctp6mrx

Please send drinks for our lunch
box pacing service project by

Thursday! We need small water
bottles, 100% juice boxes, or
individual drinks that can be
packed in a lunch box. Thank

you!

Phonics and
Literature

Last week, we learned about the
letter “r”, but because it was a
short week, we will continue

learning about “r” this week. We
will continue to read our take

home readers, so your scholar will
have another chance for stickers.

We will continue reading “r”
books, and also continue

reviewing our red words. We will
also have another Fun Food
Friday with raspberries and
Ricotta cheese on rye bread.

Science

We continue to study the
planets as we explore earth
and Mars next week. We

hope to finish soon and send
our projects home with our

scholars!

Please help your scholar
memorize weekly to keep

within their hearts.

But deliver us from evil.

Wives, submit to your husbands
as to the Lord. Ephesians 5:22

History
We continue to study ancient
times as we look at Moses and
the time of the Israelites from a
historical perspective. We will
also look at King Tut a bit

more.

Important Reminders!

Every Wednesday at 9:45 -
Chapel. All are welcome!

NLSW Schedule (Jan 21-26)

Sunday - 2nd Graders sing in church
Monday - Crazy for OSL! Crazy hats,

headbands, and socks
Tuesday - Green uniform polo and

uniform bottoms for a school picture
Wednesday - Chapel dress

Thursday - Christian shirt and uniform
bottoms

Friday - Spirit Day! Jeans and an OSL
spirit shirt

Religious Studies

Last week, we learned about
Jesus' first miracle of turning
water into wine, Jesus driving
the money-changers out of the
temple, and Jesus talking to

Nicodemus. This week, we will
have a special Bible study within
our houses over John 15:5, learn
about Jesus and the woman at
the well, and how Jesus healed
a paralyzed man who had faith

in Jesus and His power.

OSL Summer Camp is just
around the corner. Call the office
to register your child for all the
exciting things happening this

summer!

Remember to re-enroll your
scholar for 2024-25.

Current students need to
re-enroll for the coming year and

space is limited!

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2F6ctp6mrx&data=05%7C01%7Cbprestwood%40oslschool.org%7C1c04208ccca548d99f0f08dbd7003f33%7Cbe84b16044af49168b0923206179ec9f%7C0%7C0%7C638340168305744092%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pgjpbeWtFCLaMrFXFqCe%2BX%2BdYuunnlM4msSjB011%2Flc%3D&reserved=0





